Bringing Light to Northern Haiti



Haitian Christian Ministries 2017 Issue 6

Preaching and Teaching the Word of God

Planting Churches

Meeting the Physical Needs of the People

Contact Information

Child Sponsorship Director

Donna McCall
3148 Shepard Rd.
Normal, IL 61761
Phone 970.389.0639
rmccall311@aol.com

Field Address

Prisca Laguerre 3170 Airmans Dr. #11-22-HCM Ft. Pierce, FL 34946 Phone 011.509.369.9505

Forwarding Agents

Tom & Kim Moss
P.O. Box 5644
Bloomington, IL 61702-5644
Phone 309.660.2105
haitianchristianministries@gmail.com
or
tkmoss@hcmin.org

Website - www.hcmin.org

Hari Family transitions to full time Missions in Haiti

Over the past the 3 years, Steve and Shelley Hari have been praying and planning to move full time to Haiti to further the mission of Welcome Home Haiti. On their last Sunday at their home church for many years, Eastview Christian Church in Normal, Illinois sent them off with a prayer from the elders and entire church family.



Within a week, they had officially moved to Haiti full time and were welcomed into the Pillatre church with another prayer by the elders and church.



The Hari family has been very involved with HCM for many years and have a deep love for Haiti. They have impacted countless lives and we believe this will only expand the work God is doing in Northern Haiti. We ask that you continue to lift them up in prayer as they make this transition to full time missionaries.

Teacher Appreciation Day

On May 17th the Pillatre school celebrated Teacher Appreciation Day. This is a national day of recognition for all the hard work the teachers do. On this day all the teachers eat a special lunch together and share a little gift with one another. We are very blessed with 80+ wonderful teachers and aides at the school. In addition to the special lunch, they received a recognition certificate for their dedication. These individuals are raising

up the next generation of leaders in Haiti and we are thankful for all their hard work!



HCM Website and Facebook

Are you on Facebook? Are you aware that HCM has a Facebook page? If you haven't already, head over and give us a like at www.facebook.com/haitianchristianministries/. We have recently worked with Brother Willeme Vixamar to get more frequent updates from all three churches in Haiti. Willeme has been providing plenty of pictures that we plan to pass along to keep everyone up to date on happenings in the life of the churches.

Also, we have updated the website to add information about each church and pastor. Another important change is we have a new way to donate using Bloomerang. You can now setup automated payments for child sponsorship using ACH or Credit card. You can also donate in any amount at any time in a secure manner. If you currently give via check, you are welcome to use the online form or contact Donna McCall or Tom Moss to update to automated giving.